Music 2022-2023

New Rules for 2022-2023

MUSIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES
The committee met at 1:00 PM on May 3, 2022. Present was Margie Green, Randy Hurst, Mark Cain, Jenn Kauffman, Stephania Abell, Sarah
Neely, Alex Claussen, and Mike Plunkett represented the OSSAA.

1. Motion to approve changes, additions, and modifications to the Orchestra Prescribed Music

List for 2022-2025 as presented by the PML Orchestra committee.
Motion by Sarah Neely, seconded by Jenn Kauffman
Passed 7-0

2. Motion to approve changes, additions, and modifications to the Band Prescribed Music List for

2022-2025 as presented by the PML Band committee.
Motion by Jenn Kauffman, seconded by Randy Hurst
Passed 7-0

3. Motion to approve changes, additions, and modifications to the Choir Prescribed Music List for

2022-2025 as presented by the PML Choir committee.
Motion by Mark Cain, seconded by Stephania Abell
Passed 7-0

4. Motion to make available a “District Plaque” for 2A-4A High Schools who attend a district
contest and receive a “Superior Rating” in either concert or sight-reading. The plague would
be made available by MTM Recognition, and each school would have an option of purchasing
them if they desired. This would start in the 2023 district contest season. The 8 X 10 plaque
would cost approximately $28 each if the school decided they wanted to purchase it directly

from MTM Recognition.
Motion by Stephania Abell, seconded by Sarah Neely
Passed 7-0

5. Motion to change the amount of time Orchestras would receive in the sight-reading room at
State/Regional Orchestra contest to 10 minutes for Full Orchestras, and 8 for String

Orchestras.
Motion by Sarah Neely, seconded by Randy Hurst
Passed 7-0

Discussion Items:

e Discussion Items:

e Improving Accuracy of Vocal sight-reading

e “Pass/Fail” at the district solos and ensemble contests instead of 5 ratings
e Gold-Silver-Bronze medals at State Solo and Ensemble
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